
SES Club Meeting - Feb 18, 2023
                              10:00
Come fly before the meeting

                                PRESIDENTS CORNER
“I am proud of the membership here at Southern Eagle 
Squadron.  Whenever you are asked to help, volunteers 
jump up and “get-er-done!”  What is lacking is volunteer 
leaders to organize events and projects. The “Esprit de 
Corps” among the members will make any effort suc-
cessful once you make your idea known. If you are willing 
to lead an effort or project and have never put that idea 
forward, I encourage you to do so.  You will be amazed 
with the support you will receive from the club. “

Up-coming Events:
Nothing to report, therefore if you have 
any ideals or suggestions for our 2023 

events, contact Bill Cermak or Larry Ross. 

                            FLY BEFORE YOU BUY
Check out the SES web page for more info 
and great club information.
       www.southerneaglesquadron.com

Feb 1, 2023
Issue: 5
Editor: Larry Ross

2023 Club Officers
President: Franks Mintz
Vice Pres: Bill Cermak
Secretary: Carol Mintz
Treasuer: Mark Carey
Membership: Larry Ross
Field Mgr.: Mickey Murphy
Mowing Capt.: Joe Hudacky
Chief Safety: Ed Popp
Flight Inst. Jim Soltysiak
Web Master: Mark Carey

                               “WHO’S THE HIGH FLYER”
Each month there will be a question for you to find the
answer. The first person to answer the question will have
their name in the SES News Letter and posted on the Info board 
at the field. At the last 2023 club meeting, the person with the 
most name posted will win a PRIZE.
Send your answer to: lross04@bellsout
                                              Jan. SES Question
Which channel (or receiver output) in a 4 channel radio is usually 
assigned to the elevator control surface?
Answer: Channel 2 - winner Frank Mintz
                                            
                                               Feb. SES Question
What AMA district is the Southern Eagle Squadron in and 
who is our VP on the AMA executive council?” 

                                                Field Security
If you are the last person to leave the field Please 
make sure the gate to the SES field is closed and the 
conbination on the lock is rotated not showing the 
entrance code on the lock. Also if at anytime you 
arrive and the gate is open and there is no one flying, 
please contact Frank Mintz or Bill Cermak.

Calling all SES float plane owners. Do you 
wish you had a private lake and a pier to 
fly from? Well now you do!

Our new member Tad Johnson has offered 
to host a Float fly-in at his home on Little 
Lake Weir just 11 miles from the field. The 
tentative date is early in March so you have 
time to get a plane ready and those floats 
in place.

Tad will be announcing the event and dis-
cussing the details at the February meeting 
so come out and hear all about it.

Southern Eagle Squadron offers a $50, 
30-Day Pass for AMA members to enjoy 
the use of the field while visiting the 
area. If you decide to join the club that 
calendar year, the $50 can then be cred-
ited as the “Initiation Fee” when joining 
as a Full member.

                  30 DAY PASS


